
 
 
 
From: Julie [mailto:tandjk   
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 9:02 AM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]
Cc: d[REDACTED]  
Subject: Agency model 
 
 
I believe the agency model is good for small business or the independent 
book store.  In our community, Petoskey,MI, it is the heart of our 
community.  I ask you to support their effort to compete equally in this 
market.  I do not believe Amazon should be allowed to set the price and 
undercut our local bookstores.  I am sure Amazon is financially able to 
have more lobbyists than the small store owner.  Please disregard this 
when making your decision.  I urge you to support the agency model which 
enables our beloved local bookstores to stay competive. 
 
Book lover, 
 
Julie Kennedy 
8861Manitou Shores Trail 
Levering, MI 
Sent from my iPad 
 

[REDACTED]




